
NEO INFRACON LIMITED 
DEVELOPING TOMORROW 

(FORMERLY KNOWN AS ANUVIN INDUSTRIES LIMITED) 

04.10.2020 

To, 
The Manager, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 

Re Bse Code: 514332 

In terms of the Company's Code for prevention of Insider Trading, the trading window 

for dealing in the equity shares of the Company has been closed from October 1, 2020 

till 48 hours after conclusion of Board Meeting to be held for the purpose of considering 

Unaudited financial results of the Company for the half year 
ended on September 30, 

20020 

Please take the same on your 
records. 

Thanking you, 

For Neo Infracon Limited 

enk 

Bhavik Mehta 

Drector 
DIN No. 07633644 

(CIN: L65910MH1981PLC248089) 

9, Sindhi Lane, Mumbai 400 004 INDIA Tel.: +91-22-6639 3527, 6145 3600 to 3699 (100 Lines) Fax: +91-22-2387 4518 

Email: anuvinind@gmail.com 
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